
 

Thursday, 21st December – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 

Firstly, we would like to apologise for talking about Christmas when we’re only just into October! However, in order to 
give parents plenty of notice, we’re sending out this information with 12 weeks’ notice to allow for the cost to be 
spread if needed. On Thursday, 21st December, the penultimate day of the Christmas term, we are taking years 3, 4, 5 
and 6 to the Birmingham Repertory Theatre to see one of the most popular tales of all time, The Lion, The Witch and 
The Wardrobe! This spectacular production will feature all of the beloved characters from the classic story, mixed with 
a little extra dusting of festive magic, to create the ultimate end of term treat.   
 
To buy a child’s ticket to this performance would usually cost £38.50. However, we have been able to negotiate a 
price of just £17.50 per ticket! The coach cost for this event is over £1500, however, the Bewdley Primary PTFA has 
kindly offered to cover the cost of the transport.   
 
Therefore, we are able to offer this fabulous opportunity to all children in Key Stage Two for the bargain price of just 
£17.50 per child rather than the full cost of £45.   
 
School dinners will not be available on this day as we’ll be having an early packed lunch before we travel. We’ll be 
leaving school at approximately 12:45pm for a 2:30pm performance and we’re expecting to be back in Bewdley for 
approximately 6:30pm.    
As always, we ask parents and carers to complete the ‘Promise to Pay’ link to ensure that this fabulous event can go 

ahead and so that we know whether we will need to do some additional fundraising to supplement the shortfall. 

Please complete the link by Friday 6th October.  If you have more than one 

child, please complete individual forms. Payment will not be required until 

Friday 15th December. https://forms.office.com/e/574CyhHf7N 

 

If your child will not be going to this event, for whatever reason, please let us 

know as soon as possible! 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to get in touch with Miss Bradley at 

abradley@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk.  
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